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(NAPSA)—This year, home-
owners nationwide will host mil-
lions of houseguests with insa-
tiable appetites. These intruders
always turn up uninvited and
threaten to eat their unsuspecting
hosts “out of house and home.”

But unlike rowdy relatives who
loudly overstay their welcome,
these ambitious guests will invade
quietly, maintaining a hidden
lifestyle and thriving unnoticed
for many years. 

The pests are termites, a men-
ace to homeowners across the
country. Termites may be silent,
but they never sleep; their
colonies are active day and night,
feasting on anything made of
wood, plants or cotton. 

Termites attack structures of
all types, forcing homeowners and
business owners to spend billions
each year. According to the
National Pest Management Asso-
ciation, annual termite damage
and treatment costs $5 billion
worldwide. Because infestation is
so common, the typical home-
owner’s insurance policy does not
cover these expenses. 

In the spring, warm weather
signals the onset of swarm season,
when termite colonies grow rap-
idly. During this part of the year,
termite queens lay eggs every 15
seconds. According to Orkin, Inc.,
this is the most important time to
protect your house from becoming a
feast for a kingdom of termites. 

“Termites travel far from their
colonies in search of wooden food
sources,” noted Paul Hardy, tech-
nical director for Orkin, Inc.
“They can invade any home—even
those covered in brick or stucco,
which is essentially exterior ‘wall-
paper ’—and cause significant
household damage.”

Vigilant homeowners can de-

tect some signs of severe termite
invasion, such as pencil-sized mud
tubes along masonry or concrete,
distorted areas of paint on wood
surfaces, and hollow-sounding
wood.

However, most invasions are
invisible to untrained eyes, so
homeowners should schedule a
free annual inspection with a
trusted and experienced pest con-
trol company. Only licensed pro-
fessionals can control termite
problems, but tips for preventing
infestation include: 

•Shut down entry points. Ter-
mites can sneak through cracks as
small as 1/64 of an inch. 

•Elevate firewood piles and
move them away from the house. 

•Eliminate moisture, which is
essential to termite survival,
around the home, especially in
basements, crawl spaces and near
plumbing.

•Keep gutters and downspouts
clear and trim siding or stucco at
least two inches above soil level. 

For more on termite preven-
tion, visit www.orkin.com. Free
inspections are also available by
calling (800) 800-ORKIN. 

Don’t Let Termites Enjoy Your Homemade Feast

Termites feast relentlessly on
anything made of cellulose,
including wood, plants, paper
and even cotton. 

(NAPSA)—As summer ap-
proaches, there’s only one way to
beat the heat—lakeside! Accord-
ing to a 2005 summers survey
conducted by the Travel Industry
Association of America (TIA), over
70 percent of Americans will
spend their summer splashing in
lakes or heading to the beach for
their vacation. Whether you’re
planning a weekend away or
spontaneously hitting the road,
some of the best lakeside vacation
destinations reside within our
own National Park system.

“The U.S. National Park sys-
tem offers a wide variety of des-
t ination and accommodation
options at some of the most mag-
nificent lakes in the country,” said
Sheri Smack, a spokesperson for
ARAMARK Parks & Resorts, an
authorized concessioner of the
National Park Service. “We
strongly suggest planning your
next vacation at one of our
national treasures.” 

Several of the National Parks
located in the Western states pro-
vide unique lakeside vacation
options.   

Lake Powell, Arizona/Utah
Often referred to as America’s

favorite houseboating destination,
Lake Powell, located on the border
of Arizona and Utah in the Glen
Canyon National Recreation Area,
offers a wide array of houseboats
for rental, including the new lux-
ury-class, 75-foot Excursion, fea-
turing a fireplace, an eight-person
hot tub, home theater system, six
staterooms, gas BBQs, waterslide
and a GPS auto-tracking satellite
system. Additional houseboat
rentals include the Discovery- and
Adventurer-class houseboats that
sleep up to 12 individuals and

include all the comforts of home.
With thousands of miles of

shoreline to explore and rising
lake levels, Lake Powell’s most
popular water-based activities
include powerboating, fishing,
wakeboarding, jet skiing, water
skiing, tubing, kayaking and
water trampolines. All equipment
is available for rent at Lake Pow-
ell Resorts & Marinas, and per-
sonalized water-based instruction
is also available. 

Lake Powell is also home to
Rainbow Bridge National Monu-
ment, offering visitors the oppor-
tunity to explore one of the South-
west’s natural wonders. Full-day
and half-day boat tours operate
daily from Wahweap Marina.

Lake Quinault, Washington
For those planning a getaway

in the Pacific Northwest, Lake
Quinault is nestled among the
lush Olympic National Forest,
offering a myriad of activities
from fishing to canoeing. Built in
1926 within the heart of one of
only three temperate rain forests
in the world, Lake Quinault Lodge

is a rustic, historic retreat offering
lakeside lodging and spanning
views of the forests.  

Visitors can explore the lake by
renting canoes, kayaks, rowboats,
or by scenic boat tours, which are
available through the summer
and offer breathtaking views of
the lake and surrounding Olympic
Mountains. Lake Quinault is also
a great place for fishing, with an
abundance of trout, salmon and
steelhead, and guided and non-
guided fishing excursions can be
arranged.
Lake Tahoe, California/Nevada

Located on the south shore of
Lake Tahoe just four miles from
Stateline, Nevada, Zephyr Cove
Resort & Marina is an historic
recreational destination offering
everything from camping and
lakeside cabins to boating and
watercraft rentals and cruises to
Emerald Bay. The Zephyr Cove
Marina serves as the departure
point for the authentic paddle-
wheeler M.S. Dixie II, voted “Best
of Tahoe” for the past 11 years.
The M.S. Dixie offers daily
cruises, including the GlenBrook
Historic Breakfast Buffet and
champagne brunch in the summer
season and the Emerald Bay
Sightseeing Dinner cruise featur-
ing a three-course dinner, live
music and dancing.

More adventurous visitors can
rent powerboats, WaveRunners™,
pedal boats, kayaks and canoes.
Zephyr Cove Marina also offers
parasailing aboard a new 12-pas-
senger parasail boat.  

For more information on Lake
Powell, Lake Quinault or Lake
Tahoe or to book your next lake-
side vacation, log on to www.ara
markparks.com.

America’s Great Western States Provide Diverse Vacation Options 

Often referred to as America’s
favorite houseboating destina-
tion, Lake Powell, located on the
border of Arizona and Utah in the
Glen Canyon National Recreation
Area, offers a wide array of boat-
ing options.

(NAPSA)—Whether building a
new home or tackling a remodel-
ing project, genuine hardwood
flooring will add significantly to
the beauty, quality and value of
your home. To request a compli-
mentary handbook, “The First
Steps To Hardwood Flooring,”
sponsored by Bruce® Hardwood
Flooring, Robbins® Fine Hardwood
Flooring and Armstrong™ Hard-
wood Flooring by Hartco®, visit
www.armstrong.com.

**  **  **
Warm-weather season is an

ideal time to learn how to use
power tools and start much-needed
home improvement projects. It is
becoming more common to hear
that women are finishing DIY
projects alone. Plenty of Web sites
provide step-by-step instructions
to get started. Visit www.skil.com
or www.bejane.com for tool tips,
project ideas and DIY advice.

**  **  **
One company has developed a

line of garage organization prod-
ucts to fit any size space and bud-
get. The Gladiator® GarageWorks
system is based on GearWall® and
GearTrack™ products that get
everything in the garage up off
the floor and stored on the wall or
in a locked cabinet. You can check
out www.gladiatorgw.com for a
blueprint estimator to plan your
garage renovation or to upload
pictures of your own disorganized
garage to win $1,000 worth of

Gladiator products.
**  **  **

Don’t overlook termites. Each
year, Americans spend $5 billion
repairing the damage caused by
these hungry little pests. What’s
more, termite damage is not typi-
cally covered by homeowners’
insurance. Fortunately, a trained
pest professional can deal with
the problem effectively. For more
information on termites, visit Ter
miteInstitute.com.

**  **  **
Recently, green industry asso-

ciations and companies have
come together to form Project
EverGreen to raise the awareness
of the environmental, economic
and lifestyle benefits of land-
scapes and promote the signifi-
cance of those who preserve and
enhance green spaces at home,
work and play. Project EverGreen
is sharing knowledge about
healthy turf with consumers. For
more information, visit www.pro
jectevergreen.com.

(NAPSA)—New types of cell
phones play music with stereo-
quality sound. For instance,
RadioShack carries the A900 by
Samsung for Sprint, which
receives satellite radio channels.
For more information, visit
www.radioshack.com.

**  **  **
If the finish on your deck has

seen better days—or if you want a
different look—you can use Wol-
man DeckBrite to clean and
restore previously coated decks
before recoating. It cleans and
removes embedded dirt, mildew
stains and weathered gray sur-
face wood. Visit www.wolman.com
for more helpful deck care tips.  

**  **  **
Today’s student travelers are

taking interactive school trips
that go outside traditional tourist
routes to experience firsthand the
culture, art, heritage and history
of a region, according to a member
survey by the Student and Youth
Travel Association (SYTA). For
free information and a Trip Plan-
ning Guide for student travel,
visit the Web site at SYTA.org or
call (800) 509-SYTA (7982).

**  **  **
To avoid getting hot under the

collar, the right answer to
whether to repair or replace your
A/C system is necessary. To learn
more about energy-efficient HVAC
products that ensure comfort,
visit www.luxaire.com/acclimate
or call (877) 874-7378.

**  **  **
Helping troops over in Iraq and

their families over here is a way
many Americans are showing
they care. Tax-deductible dona-
tions to the Armed Services
YMCA (ASYMCA) can be made by
phone at (800) 597-1260 or online
at www.ASYMCA.org.

**  **  **
There is a new kind of “CEO”

sweeping the nation, the “Chief
Everything Officers” who have the
ability to balance work, career, chil-
dren and much more yet still have
time for themselves. AOL.com has
created a Web site offering tips and
information to make life a little
easier: www.aol.com/ceo.

**  **  **
For a little creativity in the

kitchen, try using a mix such as
Krusteaz Lemon Bar Mix as the
basis for your next Lemon
Meringue Pie. To learn more, visit
www.krusteaz.com.

***
Never esteem anything as of
advantage to you that will make
you break your word or lose
your self-respect.

—Marcus Aurelius Antoninus
***

***
The aim of education should be
to teach us rather how to think,
than what to think—rather to
improve our minds, so as to
enable us to think for ourselves,
than to load the memory with
thoughts of other men.

—Bill Beattie
***

***
A doctor can bury his mistakes
but an architect can only advise
his client to plant vines.

—Frank Lloyd Wright
***




